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I am writing in opposition to SB78.  

 

If I want to build a 2,600 sqft house on my lot, and I can afford it, the Oregon 

legislature should NOT be able to limit this.  

 

If I want to build a 3,800 sqft house on my lot, and I can afford it, the Oregon 

legislature has no business telling me I can not do so.  

 

If I want to build a 5,000 sqft house on my lot, and I can afford it, the Oregon 

legislature has no business telling me I can not do so.  

 

This is clearly just another infringment under the guise of "doing something" against 

climate change.  

 

https://sustainablecitycode.org/brief/establish-maximum-size-of-single-family-

residences-7/ 

 


